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Members, I am pleased on behalf of our Board to update you on the latest Covid requirements  
for our Club portable, out buildings and the Range in general. 
 
According to Ontario Legislation and our Regional Public Health Unit there are no longer any 
legal restrictions / precautions in place due to Covid. 
 
The decision is up to each member to decide whether or not they want to use any of the 
previous precautions (E.G. masking, sanitizer, and appropriate distance where and when 
possible). 
 
However, the Board has one stipulation, as several members of the Club have immune system  
concerns the Portable is limited to ten people. 
 
Please respect the decisions of your fellow members regarding the above.  
And that your cooperation is the key to the success of our Club. 
 
Be safe. 
 
NPRC. 
Board members. 
 


